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  Letter dated 26 November 2013 from the President of the 
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 19 November 2013 
(S/2013/694) concerning the issuance of the report requested in the statement of the 
President of the Security Council (S/PRST/2013/5) providing a comprehensive 
survey and assessment of the relevant work of the United Nations to help States, 
subregional and regional entities in Africa in fighting terrorism has been brought to 
the attention of the members of the Council. 

 The members of the Security Council have taken note of the fact that there are 
delays in the issuance of the aforementioned report and look forward to receiving it 
as close to the due date as possible.  
 
 

(Signed) Liu Jieyi  
President of the Security Council 
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